
ORDINANCE NO. 2237

ADDING MATERIAL TO THE PURPOSE SECTION OF THE ZONING AND
DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE.

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION:

That Section 3-1 of Chapter Three of Chapter 32 of the Code of
Ordinances of the City of Grand Junction be amended by the
addition of the following two paragraphs:

"It is recognized that the policies contained in this Chapter
cannot be written to apply to every potential situation and that
specific conditions, locations or other factors may arise that
were not anticipated at the time of policy adoption. The Planning
Commission and/or governing body are authorized to make
interpretations as to the meaning or applicability of these
policies to a particular circumstance, as long as these
interpretations do not contradict the goals or objectives which
the policies were designed to achieve.

"Policy interpretation is an administrative process and does not
require public notice as defined in this code. However, in order
to maintain consistency, interpretations of policy should be
placed on record at an official meeting of the Commission or
governing body, either in conjunction with a motion on a specific
development request or as a separate motion. The Staff will
maintain records of all interpretations for dissemination to the
public."

PASSED and ADOPTED this 7th day of August, 1985.

Raymond G. Phipps
____________________
President of the Council

Attest:

Neva B. Lockhart, CMC
____________________
Neva B. Lockhart
City Clerk

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing ordinance, being Ordinance No.
2237, was introduced, read, and ordered published by the City
Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, at a regular
meeting of said body held on the 17th day of July, 1985, and that
the same was published in The Daily Sentinel, a newspaper
published and in general circulation in said City, at least ten
days before its final passage.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the
official seal of said City this 8th day of August, 1985.



Neva B. Lockhart
____________________
Neva B. Lockhart, CMC
City Clerk

First Publication: July 26, 1985

Published: August 9, 1985

Effective: September 8, 1985


